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March 1, 2024 

Madison Harris 

Town of Minturn 

301 Boulder St #309 

Minturn, CO 81645 

Dear Madison Harris: 

History Colorado has completed its review of grant applications submitted to the Certified Local 

Government Subgrant Program for the 2024 fiscal year. The Town of Minturn’s application for the 

Resource Survey has been approved for the requested scope of work and budget, but has been placed on 

a contingency list. Grant applications placed on the contingency list are not guaranteed funding but may 

be awarded if additional funds become available by September 30, 2024.

In the next few weeks, I will reach out to set up a meeting to discuss your grant application. If you have 

any further questions regarding your project, please contact me directly at 720-921-0920 or email me at 

lindsey.flewelling@state.co.us. 

Sincerely, 

Lindsey Flewelling 

Preservation Planner 

State Historic Preservation Office 

(720) 921-0920 | lindsey.flewelling@state.co.us
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